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August 7, 2020

VIA USPS First Class Mail and Electronic Mail

David Biles

RE: Notice of Suspension of Registry Identification Card Relationship
Dear Mr. Brynes:

The Maine Department of Administrative & Financial Services, Office of Marijuana Policy
(Department) is responsible for the administration and oversight of the Maine Medical Use of
Marijuana Program (MMMP). Protection for authorized conduct requires compliance with the
Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Act and program rules. Pursuant to its authority under 22
M.R.S., Chapter 558-C, the Department suspends your caregiver assistant Registry
Identification Card (CGE2389) due to administrative action taken against Juneva Stratton’s
Registry Identification Card (CGR#25907) with whom you are associated. Such suspension is
effective immediately, therefore all authorized conduct under the Maine Medical Use of
Marijuana Act must cease immediately.

Please immediately return your Registry Identification Card to:

Department of Administrative & Financial Services
Office of Marijuana Policy

Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Program

19 Union Street, First Floor

Augusta, ME 04333-0162

Sincerely,

LT

Vernon Malloch
Director of Compliance
Office of Marijuana Policy

CC: file

Phone: (207) 287-3282 Fax: (207) 287-2671
www.maine.gov/dafs/omp/





